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Health and Environment Committee

From: Andrew Coates 
Sent: Monday, 11 January 2021 4:16 PM
To: Health and Environment Committee
Subject: Extension of powers

Categories: Submission

The Chief Medical Officers powers should not be increased, extended or altered after the current extension 
period expires.  

Andrew Coates 
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